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LD 511
I am a resident of North Yarmouth. I strongly support the Transportation Committee 
to vote "ought to pass" on LD 511. The conversion of the rail trail will improve our 
community by giving North Yarmouth residents access to safe walking and cycling 
paths near where they live. This will help improve health and wellness and strengthen 
our communities. 


